
CAR PARKING AT CARNEGIE VILLAGE 

Difficulties have been experienced in the management of car parking at 
and around Carnegie Village. These have been brought to the University’s 
attention by local councillors, who are voicing the legitimate concerns of 
the local community about traffic and parking congestion in the area. 
As a result of these problems, the City Council has formally reminded the 
University of its Obligations in this regard as set out in the Planning 
Agreement which underpinned the building and operation of the Carnegie 
Village site. 

It is in the interests of students/tenants, the local community, the City 
Council and the University to ensure that parking levels and practices in 
this area do not contravene this Agreement. 

In order to reinforce our commitment to observing our obligations, you 
must agree to abide by the following regulations regarding vehicle 
use at Carnegie Village:- 

CAR PARKING AT CARNEGIE VILLAGE 

Residents who do not have a valid parking permit, shall NOT, on 
any occasion during their licence agreement at Carnegie 
Village Student Residences, bring any vehicle onto that site; Nor 
shall they park any vehicle in the vicinity thereof during that 
period (except when moving in or moving out at the beginning and 
end of each Semester). 


